From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:02:33 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:24 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Gayle Foster

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a senior citizen on a fixed income, I am already struggling with the increases approved to Enbridge in July 2022.
My apartment is almost completely gas dependent - all appliances, heating, air conditioning. Further increases will
only worsen my financial situation . With no other green options in Ontario, I am concerned about my future.
Enbridge profits increased 15% over the last year (40+ Billion). My pension 2.4%. Give us a break until this
inflationary cycle ends. PLEASE.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





